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Comments: Overall, the plan outlined would improve conditions for all forest users. If anything, limiting shooting

opportunities outside of designated ranges is a must. However, that will require more law enforcement or forest

service resources to monitor these activities. If people are funneled into designated ranges and those ranges are

full, people will be inclined to take their shooting activities to adjacent areas if not monitored. I think charging day

use fees would be helpful to fund monitoring and clean up activities of the areas. A reservation system to limit the

number of users per day would help the surrounding neighborhoods and noise pollution issues. For the turkey

tracks location, shooting should be limited to that range only and should not be allowed on the other side of the

hill on the painted rocks side of the trail system. That area is commonly trashed and risks other trail user safety.

Thank you for putting this proposal into motion and asking for feedback from concerned parties!


